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I hope you will consider passing SB210. In-person voting is the most safest and sure 

way to conduct elections. For years Oregon has been one-party governing in the 

state. One day, in-person with valid identification will make certain every Oregonians’ 

voice is heard. Current mail-in voting through the post office cannot properly adhere 

to Chain-of Custody requirements that should be with any ballot for any election.  The 

diminished lack of trust in our elections has been the biggest act of Voter 

Suppression in our time.  Combined with the recent Presidential Executive Order, this 

bill will be necessary to bring Oregon into compliance with Federal actions. 


